

GREG FISCHER

June 21, 2019

Mr. David James, President Metro Council 601 West Jefferson Street Louisville, KY 40202

Dear President James:

Melinda Sunderland and Jonathan Jarrell were approved on May 23, 2019. However, their approved term of June 30, 2022 is incorrect.

See corrected dates below:

In accordance with the Volunteer Fire District Ordinance, I am appointing the following to newly merged Anchorage Middletown Fire Protection District Board.

Name		Term	
Melinda Sunderland	Appointment	June 30, 2020	
Jonathan Jarrell	Appointment	June 30, 2021	

Your prompt action on these appointments is most appreciated.

Sincerely,

Greg Fischer Mayor

In fish,

cc: Councilman Brent Ackerson

Government Oversight and Audit Committee Chairperson